
Harold Snyder 
        P.O. Box 926 
        Nipomo, CA 93444 
March 9, 2012 
Lisa Bognuda, 
Nipomo Community Services District (NCSD)   lbognuda@ncsd.ca.gov 
148 Wilson Street, P.O. Box 326     (805) 929-1133 Phone 
Nipomo, CA 93444       (805) 929-1932 Fax 
 
Dear Lisa Bognuda: 
 
This letter is a request for public records which are in the possession of the Nipomo Community Services 
District pursuant to the California Public Records Act (Govt. Code 6250, et seq.).   
 
The following is a list of the reasonably identifiable public records which I requested copies of on March 
8th 2012 and am still requesting: 

 
1. In your response you stated:  
 

“Additionally, we believe the District Assessment Engineer may have received a tariff map 
and other maps from GSWC related to its boundary and parcels that receive water service 
from GSWC. If these records are of interest, please contact Lisa Bognuda and the District 
will consult with the Assessment Engineer to process a response.” 
 
The records are “of Interest” and I am requesting a copy of the documents. 

 
2. In your response you stated:  

“Therefore, please call Lisa Bognuda at the District office, telephone # (805) 929-1133 on 
the afternoon of March 9th to arrange delivery.” 
 
I am requesting a copy of the documents, if they will not be posted on your website by 
3/12/12 

 
3. In your response you stated:  
 

“Additionally, we believe the District 
Assessment Engineer may have received a tariff map from RWC related to its boundary. If 
these records are of interest, please contact Lisa Bognuda at the District office, telephone # 
(805) 929-1133 and we will consult with the Assessment Engineer to process a response.” 
 
The records are “of Interest” and I am requesting a copy of the documents. 
 

4. In your response you stated:  
 

“Therefore, please call Lisa Bognuda at the District office, telephone # (805) 929-1133 on 
the afternoon of March 9th to arrange delivery.” 
 
I am requesting a copy of the documents, if they will not be posted on your website by 
3/12/12 

 



If a portion of the information contained in the records we have requested is exempt from disclosure by 
express provisions of law, Govt. Code 6254 requires segregation and deletion of that material in order that 
the remainder of the information may be released. 
 
Please take note that Govt. Code 6256 requires the Nipomo Community Services District to determine, 
within ten (10) days after receipt of this request, whether the Nipomo Community Services District will 
comply with this request.  If the Nipomo Community Services District decides not to comply with all or 
any portion of this request, Govt. Code 6256 requires notification to us of the reasons for the 
determination not later than ten (10) days from your receipt of this request.  Further, Govt. Code 6256.2 
prohibits the use of any provision of the Public Records Act to delay access for the purposes of inspecting 
public records.  Govt. Code 6256.2 also requires that any notification of denial of this request for records 
must set forth the names and titles or positions of each person responsible for the denial.   
 
      Thank You 

 
      Harold Snyder 











 


